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February 27, 2017 
 
 
Dear Beverly Central and Dr. John Seaton school communities, 
 
Last night, Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board accepted the February 8, 2017, Finance and Facilities report. The 
report recommended that Beverley Central and Dr. John Seaton remain open until the new school is built on the Beverly 
Community Centre site.  
 
Thank you for engaging in the consultation process. Based on the feedback, we know this is the preferred outcome for 
the majority of the community.  
 
If you are interested in watching last night’s meeting, the video is available at 
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/trustees/meetings/. Again, thank you for your feedback and commitment to our students.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Bill Torrens 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 
 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/trustees/meetings/

